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We’ve designed our news-
letter to be a short but sweet
taste of local tiny home
happenings and Tiny Home
Central information that we
deliver to your inbox on the
first Tuesday of each month.
It’s our way of staying
connected while respecting
the email fatigue we all
experience. For longer reads,
we invite you to visit the  blog
on our website, posted the
second Tuesday of the
month. Thanks for reading!

October 01, 2024

-Ellen

Schedule a free 15 minute consultation

As you know, Tiny Home Central permitted
one of the first legal Movable Tiny Home
ADU’s in San Diego. Last month we held an
open house for prospective clients to tour
that very tiny home.  Because the tiny house
always steals the show, attendees first get
lost in how roomy and beautiful a tiny home
can be. After that initial fun moment, though,
one is faced with how everything fits
together when a home is on wheels and built
somewhere else. From transport to site
construction (which connects the home to
plumbing and electricity), these are just some
of the elements one needs to plan for before
this tiny treasure can be lived in. 

For example, did you know you can cover
the tires and make your tiny home look just
like a traditional ADU? Not only can this help
it fit in with the aesthetics in your backyard,
it is  required in order to comply with the
city ordinance. 

We’d love to talk with you if you’re curious about
this for your backyard, whether you’ve picked out
your tiny home or are just getting started. 

Inaugural Student Tiny Houses Build Day

Tiny Home Central was proud to be part of the
inaugural Tiny Houses Build Day held on September
18th at the AGC Apprentice Facility in San Diego.
Organized by the Warrior Village Project, the event
consisted of five local high schools building six tiny
houses on site. Some were at the beginning stages of
insulating the trailer foundation while another was all
the way close the the completion stage of working on
the internal finishes. It was truly a win for everyone
there. Our own Ellen Stone spoke to students, high
school administrators, and industry  professionals
about local legalization efforts, the permitting process
in the City of San Diego, and the opportunity to install
these moveable tiny homes built by high school
students into the community once completed. It was
great exposure for the students and a very inspiring
day for all in attendance!

An Open TINY House
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